Dear Parents,

Due to the ongoing heat wave conditions prevailing in Delhi, the School has decided to make some

changes in the schedule starting tomorrow, 18th of May, 2022.Please note the following

e From 18th May 2022 to 27th May 2022 online classes will commence for Grades 6-9 and
they will follow their regular time table till 1:30 p.m.

e The UT scheduled on 23rd May for grade 9 has been postponed to July. The final date will be
put on the website and in GC.

e Grades 10 & 12 will have offline classes from 18th May 2022 to 27 th May 2022. The school
will continue till 1.30 pm for them this week (18th May to 20th May) and from 7.30 am to 12.00

noon from 23rd May 2022 to 27th May 2022. Buses will continue to ply on all routes which
have children.

e Learning centre will have offline classes from 18th May 2022 to 27th May 2022. The school
will continue till 1.30 pm for them this week (18th May to 20th May) and from 7.30 am to 12.00
noon from 23rd May 2022 to 27th May 2022.

e Grade 11 will come to school on 26th and 27th May. The timings will be from 7:30 am to 12
noon.

e We look forward to support from parents during the online classes. Students should continue
with the same routine as in school of sitting at their desks through the day to ensure the same
study environment and decorum as in school. Adult supervision is required to ensure that
students log in on time, do not work on multiple tabs during online classes and pay complete
attention to the work done in class.

e Requesting parents to continue to help and support us in ensuring meaningful learning
experiences for all students.

Due to these changes the calendar for 2022-23 will need some modifications. Parents and

students should check the website regularly for updates.

Principal



